
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

NZX RELEASE   

5 July 2024  

 

HY24 Results Date and Audio Conference Details  

Channel Infrastructure (NZX: CHI), New Zealand’s largest fuels import terminal business, confirms that it 

will release its financial results for the six months ended 30 June 2024 (HY24) on Friday 23 August 2024.  

Channel Infrastructure’s Chief Executive Officer, Rob Buchanan and Chief Financial Officer, Alexa Preston 

will give a presentation on the Company’s financial and operational performance commencing on Friday 23 

August at 10.30am NZT.  

To access the audio call, dial 09 929 1687 (New Zealand) or 02 9007 3187 (Australia) and ask to be 

connected to the Channel Infrastructure half year results briefing. To pre-register for direct access to the 

call, go to https://s1.c-conf.com/diamondpass/10040380-hgy76t.html 
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Investor Relations contact:  

Anna Bonney  

investorrelations@channelnz.com  
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communications@channelnz.com  
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About Channel Infrastructure NZ 

 
Channel Infrastructure’s vision is to be a world-class infrastructure company, delivering resilient 

infrastructure solutions to help meet changing fuel and energy needs.  

 

Channel Infrastructure’s assets are a critical part of the Northland and Auckland fuel supply chain, 

supporting the delivery of around 40% of New Zealand’s transport fuel demand and all of the jet fuel to the 

Auckland International Airport. Utilising the deep-water harbour and jetty infrastructure at Marsden Point, 

as well as 280 million litres of storage tanks, and the 170-kilometre pipeline from Marsden Point to Auckland 

we receive, store, test and distribute fuel owned by our customers. Channel Infrastructure’s wholly-owned 

subsidiary, Independent Petroleum Laboratory Limited, provides fuel quality testing services at Marsden 

Point and around New Zealand.  

 

Channel Infrastructure will seek to support New Zealand’s decarbonisation ambitions, by utilising our 

strategically-located assets and our expertise in supply chain infrastructure. The Company remains focused 

on its future growth opportunities at the Marsden Point site and beyond, including additional fuel storage to 

support fuel security and studies underway with partners on hydrogen and sustainable aviation fuel 

opportunities. 

 

For more information on Channel Infrastructure, please visit:  www.channelnz.com 


